
 

 

16 October 2024 

  

Dear Parent 

GCSE Awards Evening 2024 – Wednesday 27th November  

You are warmly invited to our GCSE Awards Evening at The Oakwood Academy which is to be held on 

Wednesday 27th November starting at 6pm. 

 

During the evening, we will recognise the attainment of all students in their GCSE examinations. In addition to 

this collective celebration, outstanding results will be recognised by the awarding of individual subject prizes. 

At the end of the evening, GCSE examination certificates will be available for collection. 

 

The evening promises to be a most enjoyable one and we hope you will be able to join us. We will be marking 

the end of <student’s first name> time at The Oakwood Academy.  It will be the final opportunity for the class 

of 2024 to join together, celebrate their success and share memories and stories of their five years together.  

 

To assist us with the planning of this, please would you fill in the reply slip at the bottom of this letter and 

return it to school by Monday 11th November, alternatively please telephone Mrs Wright to confirm your 

attendance.  

 

I look forward to seeing you on the evening.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr A Gilbert  

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------- 

The Oakwood Academy – Reply Slip (Please return by Monday 11th November) 

CLASS OF 2024 AWARDS EVENING – Wednesday 27th November 2024 

 

Name of Student:       

 

I/we will be attending the Awards Evening - Number Attending 

 

I/we will not be attending the Awards Evening 

 

Please note, if you do not attend the awards evening, your child’s GCSE certificates will need to be collected 

from school reception during school office hours, after 27th November.   

 

 

 



 

 

 


